
MIDDLE SCHOOL NEWS 

Here’s a new school year with lots more of exciting activities and programs. As we begin 

the new school year we have new teachers who have joined our SJMIS family. To make this 

school year even more exciting and fun, we have after school activities like sports and other 

clubs. By this, we get an opportunity to play around with our friends for a longer time. We also 

have more time to attain training in the field of the specific sport. Another new improvement 

that the school has implemented on is the half day activity. Each year the school takes many 

suggestions into consideration and mends the way things are done.  

How many times have you wished for something and it came true, not many times. This 

time, in our 6th foundation day program, the school gave an opportunity to the high school and 

middle school girls to participate in the beauty pageant.  We celebrated our school’s 6th 

birthday with a grand raffle draw which had loads of exciting prizes for everyone. The DVD 

player was won by Dolly and the grand prize which was the iPad, was won by Lydia. (Both of 

them won a prize only because of me!)  We even had our motorcade in which the middle 

school and high school students, teachers, and parents went around on float advertising about 

the school. The 6th foundation day of SJMIS was a memorable day for all!  

So, this school year will be loads of fun with camps and fieldtrips. Our new programs will 

surely make this year at school really exciting. We will be looking forward to many more 

exciting activities throughout the year. The school should take in more suggestions in 

consideration every year so that each year the school will be a better place for the students to 

be at and they would even enjoy the different curriculums.  
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